Norfolk company fined £17,000 for work
that harmed water voles

A Norfolk company has been fined after it was found to have harmed the
habitat of water voles, a protected species.


http://www.government-world.com/norfolk-company-fined-17000-for-work-that-harmed-water-voles/
http://www.government-world.com/norfolk-company-fined-17000-for-work-that-harmed-water-voles/

